
From: elise ann 

Sent: Sunday, May 29, 2022 4:20 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Refer to city plan D01-22001, D02-22001 and SUB-22-001(D03-22001) 

Hello, 

Thanks for the letter to notify the coming Council Public Meeting Wednesday, 15, 2022! 

I would not join the meeting but would like to sign the appeal form if possible. I do not 
want to see these high buildings and so many residents in such crowded areas. It will 
make everyone inconvenient and bad life experience of noises, traffic, crowded 
neighbourhood. 

My name and mailing address: 

Gao, Yingzi 
57 warbler AVE. 
Maple L6A 0X6 

Best regards, 

Elise 
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